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Press Note

There have been several requests from applicants that they were unable to

upload their mark sheets on the UnLOC portal due to various reasons. In the

interest of such applicants the Vice Chancellor has allowed the extension of

uploading documents by applicants in PG programs till November 12, 2020. All

candidates who have already uploaded their documents can edit them if required.

The choices of applicants can also be edited in those programs where they are

available.

The earlier date for announcement of the cutoff list has subsequently been

deferred. It will be declared later.

The applicants of B.P.Ed. M.P.Ed. and M.Ed programs who have appeared in

the entrance test have to upload the mark sheet of qualifying examination and

other documents on the UnLOC portal.
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